
 

 

A REVIEW OF THE PATHWAYS ASSOCIATED WITH THE 

TEMPORARY SUSPENSION OF EMERGENCY GENERAL 

SURGERY AT SOUTH WEST ACUTE HOSPITAL (SWAH) 

 

STAFF ENGAGEMENT 

 

RQIA are undertaking a Review of the pathways associated with the 
temporary suspension of Emergency General Surgery at South West 
Acute Hospital. As part of this work we are engaging with staff in the 
Western Health and Social Care area to seek their views and 
experiences of these pathways.  

Any member of Health and Trust care staff can contact RQIA about 

their views or experience of these pathways, including staff working in: 

 South West Acute Hospital 

 Altnagelvin Area Hospital 

 Northern Ireland Ambulance Service 

 Local General Practitioners   
 

Please be assured that when we report our findings, information that 
staff share with us will not be assigned to a particular individual, and 
that experiences can be shared anonymously.  
 
Health and care staff can contact RQIA by: 

 Email:  Reviews@RQIA.org.uk 

 Using the QR code on this poster 

 Phone: 028 9536 1990 (Mon – Fri  
between 10am – 4pm) and a member  
of the team will call you back.  

 
 

The terms of references for this  
Review can be accessed at:  
https://www.rqia.org.uk/  
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